
           AND BE A PART OF

The Independent Care Group (ICG) works on behalf of all care providers, both in the private and voluntary 
sectors, including care homes, domiciliary care agencies, supported living, specialist extra care housing 
providers and day care centres. ICG speaks up for social care and works for a better future for the sector. 

JOIN THE INDEPENDENT CARE GROUP
To get started, all you need to do is contact us by email: 
memberservices@independentcaregroup.co.uk
or telephone:  07956 484 754

PAY VIA DIRECT DEBIT
You can now pay for membership via Direct Debit.

A BIGGER VOICE
   JOIN NOW

W O R K I N G  F O R  A  B E T T E R  F U T U R E  F O R  S O C I A L  C A R E

 MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS
•Working On Your Behalf
•Keeping You Up To Date - Information is vital 
•Free Legal Help Line
•Training Acadamy - in person and online
•Discounted rates and free services from our   	         	
	 Partners and sponsors.
•Quarterly ‘Making Care Matter’ Magazine
•ICG Website and weekly bulletins
•Personal Support
•Weekly online forum
•Networking
•ICG Annual Conference

PAY VIA DIRECT DEBIT!

WHO WE ARE 
Established 22 years ago, ICG is a non-profit organisation 
for the benefit of the independent and voluntary care industry 
across North Yorkshire, York, South Yorkshire and beyond.

WHAT WE DO
iCG is Market Representitive Body (MRB), representing 
all adult social care providers across North Yorkshire and 
works, on an ongoing basis, alongside the statutory local 
authorities, including North Yorkshire Council, City of York 
Council, all the Clinical Commissioning Groups in North 
Yorkshire plus the CQC. 
ICG was a founding member of the Care Association Alliance 
and as a result has an impact both regionally and nationally. 
We act as a professional conduit, passing on the concerns of 
providers and working to find  solutions to issues such as fee 
rates, contracts, terms and assistance through learning. ICG 
also ensures care providers have input into quality standards 
and assessments, so that they are clear and achievable.
We promote the care sector by lobbying politicians and by 
regular media releases to national television and the press. 
We also have an extensive social media presence, making 
sure that adult social care is at the forefront of people’s 
minds. 


